
 

 

The children were very excited to embark on their first routine outing 
to the local pondage park this week.  Along the way we discussed road 
and water safety while admiring the beauty of our local surroundings. 

 

The children have been busy engaging in art and craft activities  such 
as foil painting, crepe paper water printing, manipulating natural clay, 
spin art with the salad spinner and many more child-initiated activities. 

 

Science in the sandpit was very popular, building volcanoes together 
and then creating the eruption of lava!!!! 

 

Bubbles, was an activity also buzzing with 
excitement.  The children blew large,  
medium and small bubbles, then watched 
them drift away or chased and popped 
them.  

 

We have had our first community centre visit on one of our humid wet 
weather days where the children enjoyed running around exploring the 
new environment.  We practiced ball skills and played games such as 
‘What's the Time Mr. Wolf’. 

 

We are pleased to see there has been an improvement in most lunch 
boxes, with the addition of fresh fruit and healthy choices.  However 
we are still seeing high sugar/salt pre-packaged products.  In order to 
adhere to our ‘Healthy Eating Policies we would prefer to avoid 
these items. 

Reminders for Term 1 

 Children require a piece of fruit to share  
 Fees were due Wednesday 26th February, payment plans are 

available in order to guarantee your child's place at the centre.  
Outstanding fee notices will be issued next week. 

 Hats must be worn for outside play 
 Important that children have a change of clothes  
 Please remember staff require time to set up planned learning 

experiences therefore, doors will open at 9am unless a          
pre-arranged drop off time has been discussed. 

 Read to your children every chance you get. 
 

  Cheers,  

   Megan and Kass 


